PUBLIC NOTICE

The Glasscock Groundwater Conservation District will hold a public hearing at
9:00 am on September 21, 2021, in the District Office, 132 N Main, Garden City,
TX to consider adopting the proposed 2022 FY budget and adopting the proposed
2021 tax rate of $0.000671 per $100 of value. The proposed tax rate will not
increase taxes.



